
 COMMUNIQUE 

 The Common Reporting Standard (CRS) 

Amendment to the Guidance Notes on the Implementation of CRS 

The Guidance Notes on the Implementation of CRS have recently been 

updated. Please note that an amended version of the Guidance Notes is 

available on the MRA website along with another version in track changes 

mode. 

Both versions of the Guidance Notes on the Implementation of CRS can be 

accessed at the following link:  

http://www.mra.mu/index.php/business-corporation/crs 

Should you require any assistance on the matter, you may contact the 

FATCA/CRS unit, Tel: 207 6000 or send an email at the following address: 

fatcacrsunit@mra.mu 
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